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4th October 2015 
 

Proposed expansion of Drayton Community Primary School 
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
Thank you for addressing Friday morning’s meeting of Governors, Members 
of Drayton 2020 Committee and the Head Teacher. The Governors found the 
meeting both informative and encouraging. 
 
I am writing to confirm the Governors’ wish to progress the expansion plans 
as soon as possible. I would be grateful if you would put the process in 
motion. 
 
I look forward to receiving a proposal from you in Spring/Summer 2016. 
 
Thank you for your guidance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mandy Biddle 
Chair of Governors 


